
March 25, 2025 

 

Dear Committee Chair Senator Bailey, Co-chair Representative Gramlich and honorable 
members of the Joint Standing Committee on Health Coverage, Insurance and Financial 
Services, 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony in support of LD 1128. 

My name is Dr Alyssa Finn MD. I reside in Bath, ME and work at the Maine-Dartmouth Family 
Medicine Residency in Augusta, ME. I am a board certified family physician and fellowship-
trained integrative medicine physician. I am the Director of Integrative Medicine for Maine-
Dartmouth Family Medicine Residency.  

I have worked professionally with Dr. Nicole Egenberger ND for the past 3 years. She has taught 
our family medicine resident physicians about Naturopathic Medicine, and also been part of 
case conference panel discussions. She is a conscientious physician who considers the whole 
person and all parameters of their health prior to and while responsibly prescribing 
medications, including herbal and homeopathic medications. As a Naturopathic Doctor, Dr. 
Egenberger is aware of and researches the drug-drug interactions and drug-herb interactions 
when prescribing medications.  

I have confidence that in updating and expanding the Naturopathic drug formulary, our patients 
will benefit from the broader scope of medical care that NDs can provide to patients. With the 
shortage of MD and DO primary care physicians, it makes sense to expand our workforce to its 
greatest capacity and allow NDs to prescribe all the medications they are trained to prescribe.  

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of LD1128, and I hope you will vote “Ought 
to Pass”. 

 

Sincerely, 

Alyssa Finn, MD 

Family Physician 
Director of Integrative Medicine 
Maine Dartmouth Family Medicine Residency 
15 E Chestnut Street 
Augusta, ME 04330 
O: 207-626-1900 or 626-1561 
C: 508-330-8585 
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